Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Pesticide Board - Request to Extend the Period of Review

From: Waggett, Christina <Christina.Waggett@ncagr.gov>

Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 5:19 PM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: Pesticide Board - Request to Extend the Period of Review

Ashley,

The Pesticide Board requests to extend the period of review for all of the Pesticide Board rules except 02 NCAC 09L
.0913. With over 70 pages of technical changes, we need additional time to adequately respond to the requests.

Thank you for your consideration.
Chrissy

Chrissy Waggett | Federal Liaison |NC Dep't of Agriculture & Consumer Services| 919-707-3008 (direct) | 919-414-1350
(cell)| www.ncagr.gov

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



